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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Happy New Year to all! We hope 

you had a wonderful holiday. 

Now we are back in term time, 

we will press forward as usual. If 

parents/carers have any queries, 

please don’t hesitate to speak to 

us over the coming weeks. 

 

Special Notice 

The children of 4MQ are in the 

process of preparing a class     

assembly, which will be presented 

at 9.10am on Tuesday 9th 

January in the main hall.  

We hope you will be able to 

attend our celebration of all the 

hard work done in the last half 

term. Light refreshments will be 

available - along with dancing! 

(Parental participation required!) 

   

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

This week’s spellings: 

erosion    progression 

expansion   television 

illusion    televise 

mansion    version 

pension    diversion 

 

Spelling pattern is ‘sion’ at end of words. 

Next week we will be working on the writing of 

instructions - specifically relating to origami, which links 

to our new class book ’The Arrival’, on which much of 

our writing this half term will be based. 

In maths we will be starting our work on fractions and 

looking in particular at tenths and hundredths.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The new topic task for this fortnight links to our science topic of living things and their habitats. 
We would like the children to pick an animal of their choice and prepare a poster giving details of 
its lifecycle, habitat, feeding habits, behaviour and anything else which would be interesting to the 
rest of the class. The presentation can be in a form of your choice! This homework is due in on 
Friday 19th January. 
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